William Ofori-Attah

October 9, 1968 - December 21, 2018

Biography of William Ofori Attah

As Ecclesiastes Chapter 3 teaches us, there is a time to be born and a time to die. On
December 21st, 2018, death laid its icy hands on our son, brother, in-law, uncle, and
friend, William Ofori-Attah. Ofori, as we affectionately called him, had previously taken ill;
nevertheless, his passing was extremely sudden, unexpected, and a shock to us, his
family, church members and friends.

Ofori was born on October 9, 1968 to Madam Margaret Koduah and Mr. Foster K. Amoah
at Kwamang in the Ashanti Region of Ghana. He attended Hansen Road Seventh-Day
Adventist and Saint Michael's International Schools, both in Accra, Ghana, for his basic
education. For high school, he graduated from Salem Secondary School, also in Accra.
He subsequently followed his passion in artistry to pursue training in graphic arts at the
Opportunities industrialization Center of Accra (O.J.C). Following his completion of this
training, he worked as a private consultant until 1992 when he traveled to the United
States.

Upon arrival in the United States, Ofori settled in Richmond, Virginia but moved to New
York City a few years later. Still following his passion and the dreams for which he
migrated to the United States, Ofori relocated from New York to Worcester, Massachusetts
where he believed he had opportunities for more success. However, driven by his love for
family, he ultimately decided to return to Richmond to join his sister and the rest of her
family.

Ofori was a dedicated Christian; he lived his life as an Adventist. In New York, he
worshipped with Bronx's First Ghana Seventh Day Adventist Church. In Massachusetts,
he worshipped at the New England Ghanaian Seventh Day Adventist Church. When he
returned to Richmond, he continued his faith as an active church member at the
Richmond Ephesus Seventh Day Adventist Church. For work, he supported his family at
the Goodness and Mercy African Market. Ofori touched many heats with his kindness and
humility. He was very active on social media where he was followed by many friends and
admirers. His death would come as a shock to many who have still not heard of his
demise. He will be missed by many, and we know the Good Lord will reserve a good place



in paradise for his precious soul till we see him again on the resurrection day.



Cemetery Events

Maury Cemetery JAN Visitation 09:00AM - 08:00PM
2700 Maury Street 10
Richmond, VA, 23224 March Funeral Home-Laburnum Ave.

2110 E. Laburnum Ave., Richmond, VA, US, 23222

JAN Celebration of Life 10:30PM

11
March Funeral Home -Laburnum Chapel

2110 E. Laburnum Ave., Richmond, VA, US, 23222



Comments

“ We the March Family and Staff wish to extend our deepest and heartfelt sympathy in
the passing of your loved one. Our prayers go out to you and your family in your time
of loss. We know and understand that you have received many expressions of love
and we will continue to lift you up in prayer. May the memories you cherish of brighter
and happier days help to ease your sorrow and comfort you always.
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